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GREETING.

( NCE more the season of festivities and good wishes has
corne round. Once more we greet our readers and wish

them all and individually a happy and prosperous New Year.
We would not have it understood that this wisli implies that we
desire the general public to be more than usually afflicted with
the ills to vhiich flesh is heir, but merely that those of our fellow
mortals who are so afflicted niay find it to their advantage to call
upon the skill of our readers and be able and willing to give
freely of this world's goods in exchange for the benefitsî received
from our professional brethren. Again, we would intimate to
our readers that the columns of the QUARTERLY are open to
thern, and that contributions from them will be gladly received.
and willingly published. Any items of a personal nature regard-
ing the success of any of our confreres, reports of cases, opinions
upon mattérs affecting the welfare of the profession, or discus-
sions upon questions of a purely technicali nature, will always be
welcorne. We would like onr fellow practitioners to feel that the
QUARTERLY is their organ as well as ours.

Once more we most heartily extend to our readers a most
cordial greeting, and to each one we wish a Happy New Year.

THE MEDICAL CURRICULUM.

W E duly received the annual announcement of the College
of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario, and we have

carefully perused the contents thereof. As we have had in pre-
vious issues of the QUARTERLY to differ materially with the
regulations of the Council, it affords us particular pleasure to be
able to agree with the new regulations as contained in the latest


